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CORNISH RESCUE SQUAD -2016 

 
Dear Members of the Plainfield Community: 

 

Members of the Cornish Rescue Squad would like to thank you for your support both 

financially through town funding and through individual donations.  Both the funding and 

donations are used to pay insurances, dispatch fees, vehicle registrations/maintenance, 

building maintenance/utilities, supplies and outfitting our members with protective 

clothing and other miscellaneous costs. 

We are currently 22 members strong and continue to serve communities of Cornish and 

Plainfield with first responder EMS response prior to the arrival of the ambulance.  We 

have had another busy year responding to 196 calls.  These calls include medical calls, 

lift assists, and motor vehicle crashes.  We also provided mutual aid response and support 

to the Cornish, Plainfield and Meriden Fire Departments.  In addition to emergency calls, 

we also provide EMS coverage for the 3 day Cornish Fair and coverage at summer 

concerts at St. Gaudens National Historic Site. 

If you are interested in joining, or if you have questions, please contact either me at  

(603)675-2002, or Vice President, Gary Chilton (603)448-7688. 

 

If you are interested in becoming an EMR or EMT, please contact Jim McCarragher at 

(603)469-3505 for more information.  Training is offered through his company, 

Emergency Management and Training Associates, LLC. 

 

PLEASE buckle your seat belts, change your smoke detector and carbon monoxide 

detector batteries at Daylight Savings times and be SAFE.  If you need a smoke detector 

or batteries or help with an existing one, please feel free to contact either myself or a 

member of your town’s fire department.   

 

*DIAL 911 IN THE EVENT OF AN EMERGENCY, BE IT MEDICAL, FIRE OR 

POLICE  RELATED. 

 

*NH POISON CONTROL 1-800-222-1222 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Dale H. Lawrence, President 

 

Gary Chilton, Vice President 

 
 


